
 

 

April 25, 2022 

VIA EMAIL TO agwasden@ag.idaho.gov   
Idaho Attorney General’s Office 
Consumer Protection Division 
700 W. Jefferson Street 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0010 

Dear Sir or Madam:    

On behalf of Lewis and Clark Community College (“Lewis and Clark”), whose office is located at 5800 
Godfrey Road, Godfrey IL 62035, this letter provides notice of a recent data security incident pursuant 
to Idaho Code § 28-51-104 et seq. 

In November 2021, Lewis and Clark experienced a ransomware incident that impacted a limited 
number of devices and systems.  Upon becoming aware of the incident, Lewis and Clark immediately 
investigated the matter and took measures to address and contain the incident, including changing 
passwords and retaining national privacy and security experts.  At the conclusion of the investigation, 
Lewis and Clark was able to determine the extent of the data affected by the incident, the number of 
affected individuals, and the identity of individuals in March 2022.  

Lewis and Clark has identified one (1) Idaho resident who may have been affected by the security 
incident.  On April 25, 2022, letters were mailed to potentially affected individuals for whom Lewis and 
Clark had complete addresses, including the Idaho resident. 

The personal information identified as subject to the incident and affecting Idaho residents is limited 
to name, address, and Social Security Number.  Lewis and Clark has provided the potentially affected 
individuals, including the Idaho residents, with triple bureau credit monitoring and cyber monitoring 
services at no charge for twelve (12) months from the date of enrollment.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 716-898-2102 or dgreene@beckage.com. 

Sincerely,   

BECKAGE 

     
Daniel P. Greene, Esq.        
Certified Information Privacy Professional, United States (CIPP/US)        
Certified Information Privacy Professional, Europe (CIPP/E) 
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